
Foundation Leadership
Board Elects 2023 Executive
Committee

An executive committee and members-at-
large comprise the Colonial Beach
Community Foundation Board of Directors.
During the December meeting, held just a
few days ago, the Board elected the
following to Executive Committee positions
for 2023.

President -- Michele Inderrieden
Vice President, Administration -- Tom Tilt
Vice President, Member Engagement -- Cathy Bokman
Vice President, Organizational Impact -- Open
Treasurer -- Marcia Feldman
Secretary -- Linda Brubaker

Congratulations to our new executive committee members! Board
members-at-large are: Kay Blunt, Alan Darlington, Peter Fahrney, Joan
Fitzpatrick, Kris Guido, Joyce Gunderson, John Heath, Mary Larson, Eric
Nelson, and Mitzi Saffos.

As we wrap up 2022, the Foundation would like to thank everyone for their
support in the way of time, talent, and treasure! We're looking forward to
2023 and hope you "Grow With Us."

If you would like to make a donation, please click donate to the CB
Community Foundation.

December WCB Meetup
Welcome to Colonial Beach
(WCB) December Meetup

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=6DHZ7D3Y3Z24J


Thursday, December 15
6:00 until 8:00 PM
Plaza Bed & Breakfast
(21 Weems St, on the Point)

Sponsored by the Foundation
Information, networking, & fellowship

Join us at the Plaza Bed & Breakfast (21 Weems St, on the Point) for our
last meetup of the year. Our guest speaker will be Nicholas Szobota, Rector
of St. Mary's Episcopal Church and President of the Colonial Beach
Volunteer Rescue Squad.

Please Remember Our Local
Food Pantries this Holiday

Season
The Foundation uses its Community Crisis Fund to provide our local food
pantries with grocery store gift cards to distribute on an as-needed basis.
The cards can be used to purchase necessary items that the pantries might
not have on hand; such as, baby products, perishables, and toiletries. The
cards cannot be used to purchase alcohol or tobacco products.

Please use the button below to help our neighbors by supporting our local
food pantries; select Community Crisis Fund from the drop-down list. 

Support Our Local Food Pantries

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=6DHZ7D3Y3Z24J


Looking Ahead

A Foundation community parter
Saturday, April 15, 2023
Town Hill The Foundation's Flagship

Fundraiser ... the Northern Neck
Beach Music Festival
Saturday, September 9, 2023
Town Hill

Help Wanted
Marketing Committee

We are looking for someone to help out with
press releases, social media posts, and
organizing our monthly meetups. Email us to
join our Marketing Committee.

Donate to the Foundation Join the Volunteer Brigade

Join Us Visit Our
Website

Email Us

mailto:info@cbcommunityfoundation.org
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=6DHZ7D3Y3Z24J
mailto:cballiance2021@gmail.com
https://www.joinit.org/o/cbcf?utm_campaign=organization-emails&utm_source=join-it&utm_medium=email
https://cbcommunityfoundation.org/
mailto:info@cbcommunityfoundation.org


Follow Us

  

Colonial Beach Community Foundation | P.O. Box 375, Colonial Beach, VA 22443

Unsubscribe outreach@cbcommunityfoundation.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byoutreach@cbcommunityfoundation.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

http://www.facebook.com/cbvafoundation/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:outreach@cbcommunityfoundation.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

	Foundation Leadership
	Board Elects 2023 Executive Committee


